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The Water and Science Administration has received the applications listed below. A preliminary review has 
indicated that the listed projects may be subject to the opportunity for a public hearing once the application is 
substantially complete. Projects may be significantly altered during the review process. The applications and 
related information are available for inspection and copying. You may also request written notice of any 
hearing opportunity by having your name placed on the interested persons list for each project in which you 
are interested. To inspect the file or to have your name placed on the interested persons list, contact the 
assigned division at the telephone number indicated below no later than Thursday, June 30, 2022. 
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County: Caroline 

CO2022G005/01: Ronald E. Diem has applied to appropriate and use an annual average of 78,500 gallons 
of groundwater per day (gpd) and an average during the month of maximum use of 477,000 gpd for crop 
irrigation. Water will be withdrawn from three new wells in the Columbia aquifer. The project is located at 
12272 Crouse Mill Road, Ridgely, Caroline County, Maryland. 

County: Somerset 
SO2022G002/01: Miller's Land Services, Inc. has applied to appropriate and use an annual average of 
36,000 gallons of groundwater per day (gpd) and an average of 222,000 gpd in the month of maximum use. 
The water will be withdrawn from an on-site borrow pit excavated in the Columbia aquifer and used for crop 
irrigation. The project is located at 9958 Old Princess Anne Road, Princess Anne, Somerset County, 
Maryland. 

 

 


